Tonacliffe Road Whitworth Lancashire OL128SS

Telephone: 01706 344609

E-mail: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Joanne B Heap Web-site: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk



Where only our best is enough

18th September 2025

Reception Parents' Handwriting Workshop Thursday 9th October 2025

Dear parent/guardian,

We would also like to invite you to a handwriting workshop on Thursday 9th October. Two sessions will be available for you to choose. The purpose of this workshop is to be able to explain our school's cursive handwriting system and how you can best support your child at home.

If you are able to attend any of the sessions, please sign and return the slip below to your child's class teacher. We look forward to meeting you.

With best wishes,				
Mrs Heap Headteacher	Mrs Clutterbuck Reception Class Teacher	Mrs Beninson Reception Class Teacher	Miss Shaw Reception Class Teacher	
I am able to atten	d the reception parents' hand	writing workshop on Thursda	y 9th October at:	
	2.30pm 4.00pr	n (Please tick the ses	(Please tick the session needed)	
I will require	seats.			
Parent/ guardian ı	name:			
Signaturo:				

